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But first - stay
updated!
KEEPING  UP  WITH  K -T

If you haven't already, we ask you to

send your Lieutenant Governor the

contact information for your club,

particularly if you've had a change in

officers or sponsors. In addition, please

keep in touch and follow our

Instagram, Twitter, and Facebook at

@ktkeyclub!  Share any service project

images you have, and anything else

you'd like to flaunt!

 

 

 

 

 

@ktkeyclub

follow us at:



H I  T H E R E !
 

We've come to the home

stretch of Summer Break!  I

hope you all have enjoyed a

restful, yet productive,

summer. Gentle reminder: if

you've done any Key Club-

related activity this summer

and would like to show it off,

send it to me at

ashley@ktkey.org! I'd love to

share all you all have done!

 
 

The past month has been a whirlwind of fun, anticipation,

excitement for your District Board. In the month of June, your

Board wrote their Board Reports to present at our Summer

Board meeting, began preliminary planning for future District

events, and packed for our District Tour and International

Convention, culminating in attending the 76th Annual Key Club

International Convention where all attendees had the time of a

lifetime honing their leadership and service skills alongside

nearly a thousand other Key Clubbers from all across the nation

and world. It was incredible! 

July will be another hectic,

yet rewarding, month for us.

If you haven't already

attended one, your LTG will

be hosting a Divisional

Council Meeting (DCM!), and

you should definitely make

time to stop by! The start of

the school year only

maximizes our productivity,

and we can't wait to show

you all what our hard work

will create!



Recap of ICON
JUNE  30TH  -  JULY  7TH ,  2019

On June 30th, the Kentucky-Tennessee

District set off on its District Tour to

Washington D.C. and following trip to

the 76th Annual Key Club International

Convention. After a 14-hour bus ride,

our 57-person delegation finally

arrived in D.C. From exploring all parts

of the National Mall to dining at a

private club on the outskirts of Capitol

Hill to partaking in 

a nighttime tour of all of the capital's

most awe-inspiring monuments, D.C.

was an incredible and memorable

experience for us all. After two days

exploring the city, we headed to

Baltimore, Maryland to attend ICON!

We made quite a few memories on the

night of our arrival and on our free day

on the Inner Harbor, but none

compared to the friends we made,

material we learned, and experience

we had. Our group left ICON more

inspired, more innovative, and more

excited to continue their journey with

Key Club. Even better, we now have

nationwide friends to share it with!

Don't Forget -
FALL  RALLY  ON  OCTOBER  19TH !

The annual Fall Rally at Dollywood is a

hands-on K-T favorite event. Not only

do members from across the

Kentucky-Tennessee region get to

meet and mingle, but also they have

several hours to explore all the

exhilaratingly fun Dollywood has to

offer! The date is set for October 19th

of this year; schedule your bus

transportation in advance!

SEND YOUR CLUB'S
NEW OFFICER AND
ADVISOR CONTACT
INFORMATION TO
YOUR LTG!

DON'T FORGET

Let's stay in touch!



That's all
for now!

As always, if you have
questions for me, reach

out to me at  
ashley@ktkey.org!

And remember to
follow our social
medias at 
@ktkeyclub
on Instagram, Twitter,
Snapchat, and
Facebook!

'Til next month!


